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Board Report 
 

 DHS began the year with 9 seniors college ready.  After our latest Compass testing we now have 12 

seniors college ready, approximately 26%.  

 The annual chili cook-off and bon fire was held on October 15.  Approximately $185.00 was raised for 

PBIS prizes. 

 “Paying for College 101” was held on October 19.  This event was to educate parents on FAFSA and 

other college financial issues. 

 DMS/DHS hosted the district volleyball tournament from October 19-21.  We lost in the second round. 

 ASVAB testing was held on Tuesday, October 20.  Results are due any time.  The hope is that many of 

our students will become “career ready” from their efforts on that test. 

 Report cards went home on Thursday, October 22. 

 Truth in Consequences program was held on Thursday, October 22.  This event helps students discover 

that poor choices can lead to some drastic consequences.  We had several community volunteers for 

this event.   

 On October 27, administrators and two teachers from DHS received training from the Kentucky 

Association of School Councils (KASC) on 3 years of test score data.   

 DMS test scores increased 3.1 points. 

 DHS test scores increased nearly 8 points.  Of 228 high schools in the state of Kentucky DHS had the 

19th highest growth in AMO score.  We are 2 points away from proficiency.   

 

 At the board meeting the DMS/DHS literacy plan as well as Read180 data will be shared.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


